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BE RESPONSIBLE
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“The Problem is not the Problem, the Problem is your Attitude about the Problem.”

Elementary News
by:Autumn Hilker

EAGLE SPORTS
by: Evan Kopecky

~Captain Jack Sparrow~

Mission Control
by: Bethany Owens and Annie Corkle

Hello O'Neill Elementary. This week we
look into Family Math Night. Family
Math Night is to make sure everyone
has a good night of educational fun!
There are all sorts of math games that
you can do together and by yourself. It
is next Tuesday at 6:30. Remember to
do it the Eagle Way! Be safe, respectful,
and responsible. Have a great week!
Weekly Memes
by: Avery Larsen

- there’s always

Special Thanks!!

Special thanks to Easton and Elijah
Kopecky for their wonderful comics, and
Winnie Huber for the weekly quote, Andre
Mosel for editing the newspaper. A special
thanks to Mrs. Jennings and Ashten Burvil
for posing for our wonderful photo. And
last but not least, thank you to Peyton
Yates for his amazing photography!!

This Monday we have a c/JV,V
volleyball invite at
Neligh-Oakdale. We have girls
state golf too, good luck.

Varsity football this week we
play Madison at 3:30 p.m. For jv
football we play with Wayne.
Thursday jv/v volleyball
triangular at Norfolk Catholic.
Wednesday there is State softball
at Hastings. Good luck to all the
teams at state. Junior high

football with Wagner at 5:30. We
also have cross country districts.
There is also a JH VB tourney. at 9
am. Remember to always do it the
eagle way.

Last Week's Mission:
Last weeks mission was to show
kindness.

It is very important to be kind
to people and our Earth. You
could light up someone's day, just
by giving them a smile.

This week, our Mission
Monday focused on being kind
and spreading joy. You could just
give them a small compliment, ;
and compliment about their shirt
or something. Or you could give
someone a compliment that
completely lights up their week!




